












































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































Our sisters inaugurated the school year with an
enjoyable evening at the Crescent Beach Hotel and
since then we have embarked on a successful year of
many and varied activities, among them the staging
of a jitterbug contest at the D. O. Mixing Bowl and
entertaining freshmen at the annual rush tea.

In a more serious vein, our sisters delivered food to a
needy family and sung Christmas carols for their
enjoyment. About this time of the year, many
witnessed the Delta Omicron pledges around campus,
neatly attired and topped with black and orange caps.
At our annual Minstrel show the members could be
found laughing with Mister Interlocutor in their
setting “‘down south.”

During Spring Weekend we all worked hard to help
make it a success and closed out our school year at the
annual Installation dinner where the sisters rejoiced
over what they feel was an excellent year and gave
incentive to next season’s officers and members.

As the school year ends, we wish to thank the brothers
of Gamma Phi for giving us their aid and support in
our activities throughout the year.
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